
 

 

 

PROPOSAL OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS ON THE REMUNERATION OF THE AUDITOR 

On the recommendation of the Audit Committee, the Board of Directors proposes to the 
Annual General Meeting that the Auditor's fees be paid according to the Auditor's 
reasonable invoice approved by the company. 

In Espoo, March 14, 2019 

 

Rovio Entertainment Corporation 

Board of Directors 


